
 Section 501 (C)  The Watershed Administrator shall keep 
records of all amendments to the local Water Supply Watershed 
Protection Ordinance and shall provide copies of all 
amendments upon adoption to the Supervisor of the 
Classification and Standards Group, Water Quality Section, 
North Carolina Division of Environmental Management. 
Supervisor of the Water Supply Watershed Protection Program 
in the NC Division of Water Quality. 
 
Section 501 (F) 
The Watershed Administrator shall keep a record of variances 
to the local Water Supply Watershed Protection Ordinance.  
This record shall be submitted to the Supervisor of the 
Classification and Standards Group, Water Quality Section, 
North Carolina Division of Environmental Management 
Supervisor of the Water Supply Watershed Protection Program 
in the NC Division of Water Quality on an annual basis and 
shall provide a description of each project receiving a 
variance and the reasons for granting the variance.  
 
Section 503 ( C) Under no circumstances shall the county 
Board adopt such amendments, supplements or changes that 
would cause this ordinance to violate the watershed 
protection rules as adopted by the N.C. Environmental 
Management Commission.  All amendments must be  filed with 
the N.C. Division of Environmental Management and with the, 
N.C. Division of Environmental Health, and the N.C. Division 
of Community Assistance.  
 


